
            Spring Newsletter 2014  

 

 

Spring is well underway – the new sowing season is here and a bit of colour between the vines again sounds 

marvellous to me. 

Alyssum, Phacelia, Cornflowers, Poppies, Yarrow there is so much choice out there.  

 

           Wildflower Mix, Grovetown 2013 

 

There are a lot of ways to sow your seed. Drilling, broadcasting whatever you do please remember that small 

seed needs to be sown shallow. Often sowing depth should not exceed more than 1cm.  

 

Also it is time to organise your Buckwheat seed, as frosty nights are now history.  

 

 

Looking forward to hear from you, If I haven`t already. 

Success with the new season. 

 

Maren 
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